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Comments: I am all in favor of protecting wilderness areas.  I also strongly believe in being able to climb safely.

Not allowing the updating of old bolt hardware for anchors and routes puts climbers in danger and increases

rescue costs.  Please allow the updating of existing hardware with a permit process to replace hardware on

existing routes in wilderness.

 

Thank you

 

Brian Magee

Access Fund Member


